
 
 
 
 

30 September 2021 
 
UN GLOBAL COMPACT NETWORK 
United Nations 
New York, NY 
10017 USA 
 
 

REPORTING CYCLE ADJUSTMENT REQUEST 
 

This is to formally request for the adjustment of our Reporting Deadline from November 
17, 2021 to May 31, 2022.   
 
Our Integrated / Sustainability Report is usually prepared in time for our Annual General 
Stockholders’ Meeting held in the last week of May each year.  This report will also 
serve as our Communication on Progress for UNGC and as such it would be more ideal 
if the reporting cycles are aligned accordingly. 
 
We look forward to your favorable response.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of 
METRO PACIFIC INVESTMENTS CORPORATION 
 
 
 
 
Maricris D. Aldover-Ysmael 
Vice President for Investor Relations 


